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Adrienne Downs

From: McAfee, Charlotte P. [cmcafee@hunton.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2010 12:24 PM

To: Sumita Mukhoty

Cc: David Krech; Adrienne Downs

Subject: ITC-T/C-201 00427-00175

Sumita,
To follow up with our conversation on the phone just now, as FCC counsel for Latin American
Nautilus U.S.A., Inc., I am sending this email to confirm the following:

1) The application referenced above for the pro forma transfer of Latin American Nautilus
Service, Inc., ITC-T/C-20100427-00175, should have been filed as a pro forma assignment.
2) Latin American Nautilus Service, Inc. ceased to exist following the internal restructuring for
which the pro forma application was filed.
3) Latin American Nautilus U.S.A., Inc. intends to surrender the Section 214 authorization as
soon as the dust settles on the pro forma application.

Please let me know if I can follow up with this in any way, and thank you very much for your
patience.

cpm

Charlotte P. McAfee, Esq.
HUNTON & WILLIAMS LLP
951 East Byrd Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219
804.787.8921 (tel.)
804.426.9821 (cel.)
804.788.8218 (fax)
cmcafee@hunton.com
www.hunton.com
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